Suchowicz, Johanna

Von: Hopkins, Sophie <SHopkins@christies.com>
Gesendet: Dienstag, 19. Januar 2016 18:18

An: Schmidt-Czaia, Bettina Dr.

Betreff: RE: Breviary of Hermann von Hessen

Dear Bettina, Mol on TL Wprbergelertet
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Histonscnes Archiv
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I thought | should let you know that we have had provisional discussions with the consignors of the von Hessen

breviary and they have indicated — given the fact that the Historisches Archiv has the sister manuscript and they

appreciate how important the opportunity to reunite the two volumes would be — that they would consider the
private sale of the manuscript through Christie’s.

The basic terms proposed are as follows:
- An asking price cLSOO 000 Euro/
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- You would have until the end of March 2015,1:0 sign a contract formally committing you to the purchase of
the breviary at the aforementioned price. You would then have a maximum of a year to pay in full.

I understand you may need some time to consider this proposal

Best wishes,
Sophie

From: bettina.schmidt-czaia@stadt-koeln.de [mailto:bettina.schmidt-czaia@stadt-koeln.de]

Sent: 13 January 2016 13:48
To: Hopkins, Sophie
Subject: AW: Breviary of Hermann von He

Dear Sophie,

the information and images of the breviary came through. Thank you very much!

I’'m shure there will be more questions,
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but not at the moment.

. very happy New Year to you too. We will stay in contact.

Best wishes,

Bettina

Im Auftrag
Dr. Bettina Schmidt-Czaia
Ltd. Archivdirektorin

Stadt KdéIn - Die Oberburgermeisterin
Historisches Archiv

Heumarkt 14

50667 Koln

Telefon 0221/221-22327

Telefax: 0221/221-22480

E-Mail: Bettina.Schmidt-Czaia@stadt-koeln.de

- do let me know if you have any further questions.



